
Hello Club Members, 

Our December meeting was filled with celebrating the holiday      

season, learning about the gifts purchased by the Club for our 

adopted family through the organization “Angles of Hope”, playing 

“Naughty Santa” and installing our newest member to the Club, 

Kim Hemphill. Kim also shared her wonderful sewing talents by 

making beautiful, warm blankets for the adopted  family as well. 

Thank you Kim for your generous handmade gifts! 

The Club’s annual Cookie Walk in December was so well      

attended this year, we sold out of cookies in under a couple of 

hours! Thank you to the Committee and all who baked and    

contributed to this successful event! 

Our February meeting will take place at Casa Capri and the Public Issues       

Committee consisting of Sue Lawler, Carol Conwill, Connie Coshenet and Dolly 

Grabowski will be our Hostesses for the evening.  The cost for your pizza dinner is 

$10 and you will be able to pay the night of the meeting.  Cocktails are at 6 pm and 

dinner will start at 6:30 pm.   Our guest speaker for the evening will be Lieutenant 

Randy Myles of the Pleasant Prairie Police Department who will  be speaking with 

us about fraud, identity theft and internet safety.     

It’s never to early to start thinking about flowers!  The 

GFWC-PPWC Flower Power Fundraising campaign is 

now open and will run through April 14.  Here is the link 

to the site ( just click on it to be directed to the page):   

http://www.flowerpowerfundraising.com/campaign?

campaign_id=25620&user_campaign_id=542510 

Please contact Cheri Schmidt with any questions you 

may have about this fundraiser.   

 

January Birthdays 

17th- Dolly Grabowski 

20th- Carol Thiele 

24th - Vickie Richardson 

30th - Mary Steiner 

February Birthdays 

4th - Jan Petrovic 

16th - Fran Wielgos 

24th - Kathy Edwards 

 February 8th  

PPWC Meeting 

@ Casa Capri  

Pizza Party 

Cost $10   

Pay at door 

6:00 Cocktails 

6:30 Dinner / Meeting 



 

In Federation, 

Monica Yuhas 

GFWC-PPWC President 

 

 

 

2018 

 Winter Workshop - February 9-10, 2018 Oshkosh, WI 

 SPD Winter Board Meeting - February 13, 2018 

 SPD Spring Convention - Tuesday, April 10, 2018 

 WI State Convention - May 3-6, 2018 Milwaukee North Shore 

 International Convention - June 22-25, 2018 St. Louis, MO 

Our GFWC history continues… 

1988 - First Lady Barbara Bush served as honorary chairman of the 

GFWC Literacy Program. 

1991 - The United States Secretary of the Interior designated GFWC 

Headquarters as a National Historic Landmark. 

1994 - Jane Cunningham Croly, also known as Jeannie June, was 

inducted into the National Women’s Hall of Fame in Seneca Falls, New 

York.  Jennie June is noted for her pioneering work as a woman      

journalist and for mobilizing the “previously untapped and unorganized sisterhood of capable 

American woman that would reshape American society”.   

 

Monica Yuhas - 262.496.3914    myuhas2@wi.rr.com 

Vickie Richardson - 262.412.6481  vickie@fastmail.net 

Club website:  www.ppwc64.org 


